
October 31, 2024

Scholarship Committee
PCAFPD Scholarship Program
Cagayan de Oro City, 9000

Dear Sir/Ma’am:

It is my pleasure to recommend Jimmy Mondejar, a second year psychology student,
for the PCAFPD Scholarship Program. I have had the privilege of working closely
with Jimmy Mondejar as his Human Reproduction instructor at Liceo de Cagayan
University. Over the past months, I have witnessed his dedication to academic
excellence, strong work ethic, and passion for his course.

He is not only a diligent student who consistently excels in his coursework but also a
natural leader. His ability to take initiative and work collaboratively with his peers
sets him apart. He has been an active participants in various school events or activities,
where his analytical skills and attention to detail greatly contributed to the success of
these initiatives.

What distinguishes Jimmy Mondejar is his commitment to continuous growth. He
actively seeks out opportunities to deepen his understanding and to challenge himself.
Whether it’s through his academic work or extracurricular activities, he approaches
each task with curiosity and dedication. I am confident that his intellectual abilities
and commitment to learning make him an ideal candidate for the PFCADD
Scholarship Program.

Thank you for considering Jimmy Mondejar for this opportunity. I am certain that he
will make a positive impact on your program, just as he has here at Liceo de Cagayan
University. Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Jae Rosie Anne H. Banuag
Instructor
Liceo de Cagayan University


